
From: Soura, Christian
To: lillian.b.koller@gmail.com <lillian.b.koller@gmail.com>

Date: 7/2/2013 8:42:24 AM
Subject: Silent Tears

Hi Lillian,
 
                The Governor’s event with the Silent Tears folks is next Monday – I wanted to touch base to see what steps 
DSS might take in the wake of the study (and/or other steps you might think are appropriate for her to discuss, for 
instance, relating to prevention, training, or mandated reporting).  Guardian ad Litem is going to get back to us with 
some points today/tomorrow as well.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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